
 

 

   

March 5, 2025 

 

 

Jafnar Gueye 

Chief Financial Officer 

Consumer Financial Protection Bureau 

Washington, D.C. 20552 

 

Dear Mr. Gueye: 

 

The Board has received Acting Director Russell T. Vought’s letter stating that no funds need 

to be transferred to the Consumer Financial Protection Bureau for the third quarter of FY 2025. 

We appreciate the notification. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions or concerns about the Bureau 

fund or future funding requests. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Rendell L. Jones 

Division Director and Chief Financial Officer 
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